



Tara Lajevardi, Hon. B.A.
Municipal Clerk/Director of Legislative Services
905-478-4282 ext. 3821
tlajevardi@eastqwillimbury.ca

December 6, 2023

Sent via email: Christopher.Raynor@york.ca

Dear Mr. Raynor:

Re: Notification regarding the Appointment of an Alternate Member of Regional Council

For your information and records, at its meeting of Municipal Council held on December 5, 2023, the Council of the Town of East Gwillimbury enacted By-law 2023-081 appointing Councillor Brian Johns under section 267 of the Municipal Act, 2001 to act as the alternate member of Regional Council.

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Tara Lajevardi, Hon. B.A.

Sarchejevare .

Municipal Clerk/Director of Legislative Services